
Friday March 15th 2024  
 
Good afternoon 
  
As promised, we would supply you with further details regarding the B1122 
resurfacing works. 
  
We will send a weekly progress update and our works tracker will be updated 
accordingly in the latest information section of the site. 
  
The resurfacing works will commence on Tuesday 19th March,  in the vicinity of 
Doughty Wylie Crescent in Theberton, working west along the B1122 towards Yoxford. 
We aim to complete up to 200m per night of carriageway resurfacing, which could vary 
depending on the design of new carriageway construction. The speed of the works is 
also affected by weather conditions as well as ground conditions. Following the 
carriageway resurfacing, our teams will complete improvements to the existing 
ironwork (gully and manhole covers), as well as complete road marking activities. 
  
Typical access arrangements for residential access during the road closure will be as 
follows; 
  

1. Resident approaches closed road (including the side roads) and notifies our 
teams (who will be stationed at the start of the closure), of access required to 
residence/business on B1122. 

2. Our team will communicate via radio across the site, to confirm it is safe to 
access and from what direction. 

3. If travelling away from work areas, resident’s vehicle will be permitted access 
and asked to travel at low speeds (10mph) due to lorries using closed road. 

4. If travelling to/through a work zone, an escort vehicle will travel to the side 
road and escort the resident’s vehicle through to their required location. 

  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do contact me. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Zoe Botten 
Community Relations Manager – Community and Governance 
Community Relations 
Regional External Affairs & Development 
Sizewell C 
 


